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Agenda Item No. 10 
 

 
Questions from Members of the Council 

 
To receive the following questions from members received within the specified 

deadline. 
 

Question to Councillor Chris March from Cllr Terry Chivers 
 
Some weeks ago I contacted you regarding the possibility of grants to village halls to 
cover the cost of refuse collections, you promised to look into this have you, and 
what was the outcome. 

 
 

Question to Cllr Linda Conley from Cllr Terry Chivers 
 
How much did it cost to erect signs in Polish in Trowbridge Park. And have we 
erected them elsewhere. 
 
Question to Tony Frost from Cllr Terry Chivers 
 
At the last Full Council we elected Parish and Town Council reps to the Standards 
Committee. Two weeks after the meeting at least two candidates still hadn’t been 
informed of the result “why”  
 
Question from Cllr J Osborn to Cllr Linda Conley 
 
 "On the 11th of May, upon becoming Leader of the District Council, Graham Payne 
made a statement to the Wiltshire Times under the heading:  "Tories make bins their 
priority" 
  
He said the new administration could dispense with the green bins for garden waste 
and the fortnightly collection of grey bins for general household waste. 
  
That was May.  It is now November. 
  
What has happened to the Tory priority?" 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




